
Comment from Sylvia Ollinger 

Dear Transportation Secretary Buttigieg, 

 

As a person of faith and conscience, I am writing to ask you to enact the boldest and strongest 

possible clean car standards. 

 

We must reduce pollution as soon as possible! This will reduce health care costs and protect our 

health, particularly of the most vulnerable in our communities. in the we must develop new clean 

car technologies and electrification of the transportation sector. The window for meaningful 

action to address climate change is closing. We ask NHSTA to do its part to address climate 

pollution starting with the largest sources like transportation. 

 

This is a moral opportunity to follow the science and show the world that the U.S. is serious 

about enacting climate solutions. 

 

I urge you to finalize Alternative 3, which will push automakers to make the most efficient 

vehicles possible. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 
 


